Writing in as a resident of Lake County Oregon, | oppose house bill 2728 and everything that it stands for. We use Coyote hunts as
a tool to help manage our predator problem we have in Oregon, trying to help Oregon Department of Fish and wildlife maintain a
proper level of predators, versus big game for hunting purposes. | feel this Bill was established out of somebody’s personal beliefs

and has no scientific value to it it all. Take away this tool is only going to further illuminate the way we are allowed to help manage
predator control in the state of Oregon.



